

DepEd - DIVISION OF QUEZON

Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon Trunkline # (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321 www.depedquezon.com.ph "Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations"



QAC/R63/0216

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, CID and SGOD Chiefs,

Public Schools District Supervisors, School Heads and All Others Concerned

FROM:

CATHERINE P. TALAVERA, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT:

REPORT OF SCHOOLS THAT SUSPENDED CLASSES DURING THE TAAL

VOLCANO ERUPTION

DATE:

January 23, 2020

This Office requests all the schools to submit an online report on the suspension of classes due to Taal Volcano eruption.

Kindly refer to the link below for your report:

http://deped.in/SCHDATATAALVOLCANO

Submission of online report is expected until January 24, 2020.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

DEPED - QUEZON UPLOADED. Ref. no.

pargca01/22/2020

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-010-- 002

Email address: quezon@deped.gov.ph Comments: Txt HELEN - 09178902327 (Smart/Sun/TalknTxt) 2327 (Globe and TM)

